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Ref: PL93.245986  
 
 
The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a 
Board meeting held on 30th March 2016. 
 
The Board decided to treat this case under section 139 of the Planning and 
Development Act, 2000. The Board also decided, based on the Reasons 
and Considerations set out below be directed, as follows: 
 
 
 
Remove condition number 2 
 
Amend condition number 4 as follows: 
Deletion of the sentence “This will be subject of separate planning 
permission.” 
 
 
 

REASONS AND CONSIDERATIONS 
 
Having regard to the importance of the existing facility as a 
telecommunications hub, to the location of the facility, to the exempted 
development provisions of the Planning and development regulations, and 
to government policy on co-location the Board considered that condition 2 
was not warranted. The Board further considered having regard to the 
determination made under Condition 2 that condition 4 should also be 
amended as shown. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Board Member: __________________ Date: 30th March 2016  
   Michael Leahy. 
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